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Wendy Strangeway .

From: Shanks, Jim on behalf of ALO

Sent: 07 September 2016 10:17

To: Planning

Subject: NYM/2016/0533/FL - Variation of Condition 2 re development of 10 dwellings, land

off Eskdaleside, Sleights

For the attention of Mrs C Ward (Planning Officer)
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Dear Mrs Ward,

Thank you for your recent consultation regarding the above. | have read the associated documents and examined
the drawings and | have no comments to make.

Thank you for consulting us.

Your Sincerely

Mr Jim Shanks e
Staff No 6107 —_—
Designing Out Crime Officer / IN Y (VIND

North Yorkshire Police / TN |
Police Office / ’ v |
Fulford Road { [
York S o I
YO10 4BY e

www.northyorkshire.police.uk

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk [mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk]
Sent: 06 September 2016 15:13

To: ALO
Subject: land off Eskdaleside, Sleights - NYM/2016/0533/FL

You have received this email from North York Moors National Park Authority (Planning Service) in
relation to a planning matter at land off Eskdaleside, Sleights.

The attached correspondence contains important information; please retain it for your records.

If this is a consultation/re-consultation and you are set up with a log-in username and password, please click
the link http://tinyurl.com/z5qmn4j

In any correspondence, please quote the Council reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

If in future you would like to respond to the electronic correspondence via our e-consultation system please
contact Wendy Strangeway via email (planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk) who will be more than happy to
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